
PROPOSAL 34 
5 AAC 06.350. Closed waters. 
Reduce closed waters in the Naknek-Kvichak District, as follows: 

 
I know the board just adjusted this boundary at the special March 8th 2016 meeting to 
accommodate for some erosion on this beach. It was because of all this closer examination of the 
marker which led me to realize the problem noted below. Had I noticed sooner I would have asked 
for accommodation at that 2016 meeting. If you do this my neighbors to the North (five sites) have 
agreed to move north this distance and amend their DNR leases to resolve this problem. 
 
5 AAC 06.350(b)(1) is amended to read:  
 
(b) The following locations in the Naknek-Kvichak District are closed to the taking of salmon: 
(1) those waters northeast of a line from a point near Graveyard Point at [58°52'4.55"N LAT 157° 
0'53.39"W. LONG] to a point on the northwest shore of Kvichak Bay at 58° 53.37' N lat., 157° 
04.26' W. long.; 
 
I think the Lat Long coordinate provided will be correct but please have your departmental GIS 
person verify.  
 
What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? In 1989 DNR issued shore 
fisheries lease ADL224517 accidentally too close to ADL 26113 (See SFDI 1333). This is about 
35’ too close at the inner end of our net. I would ask the board to move the Kvichak district 
boundary enough so that we can amend our leases with DNR so that the inner ends of both nets 
are appropriately spaced. 
 
PROPOSED BY: Reid Ten Kley       (EF-F18-095) 
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